
  
 Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 16/17: 269 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS 
Trust (NGH) on 19/08/16. 
 
I am pleased that we are now able to provide you with a response to your request as shown 
below.  
 
 
Response from Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust (NGH): 
 

1) Does your organisation already offer charging facilities (Electric Vehicle 
Charging Points EVCP) for electric vehicles and if so, how many charge 
points? 
No 

 
2) If there is currently no charging provision, what plans do you have to install 

EVCP and when? 
 
Plans to install electric vehicle charging points are at early stages of planning. 

 
3) Will the charge points be for fleet usage or public charging? 

Intended for both 
 

4) Within your organisation, which department is responsible for the selection 
and installation of EVCP? 
Facilities 

 


